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K Home International is very pleased to support two local community organisations that help 
people in Thornaby who are struggling to feed and heat themselves and their families. 
 
Instead of holding its annual Christmas dinner dance K Home has made financial donations 
to the Thornaby Food Bank and the Salvation Project. 
 
Both these non-profit organisations are run by volunteers and rely on the generosity of local 
food retailers, businesses and residents. They provide food and friendship to people who 
are homeless and/or in poverty. The work done by these volunteers can be a real lifeline to 
local people who find themselves in difficult circumstances. 
 
Further information about these two organisations can be found below:  
 
https://m.facebook.com/thornabyfoodbank/ 
 
(18) Salvation Project | Facebook 
 

 

-ENDS- 

 

https://m.facebook.com/thornabyfoodbank/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1181653341899650/

